
 

 

13 November 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Anti-Bullying Week – Monday 16 November to Friday 20 November 

Anti-Bullying Week takes place in schools across England each year during November. The theme this year 

is ‘United Against Bullying’, with the idea being coming together as communities to fight bullying. This year 

we have seen an increase in communities and individuals joining together during the COVID crisis.  

During the week, within school, we will look at ways we can overcome bullying both face to face and 

online. If you would like to look at this subject together as a family please visit the anti-bullying website 

https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/.  

To start the week off we will be joining in with Odd Socks Day. Wear your odd socks with pride! Let’s not 

stop on Monday, wear your odd socks ALL WEEK!  

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher  
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